
 

 

 

28th November 2018 

 

Mr Greg Alomes 

Executive Commissioner 

Tasmanian Planning Commission 

GPO Box 1691 

HOBART      TAS      7001 

Emailed to: tpc@planning.tas.gov.au  

Dear Mr Alomes 

 

DRAFT SOUTHERN MIDLANDS LOCAL PROVISIONS SCHEDULE 

November 2018 

 
Enclosed with this letter are the following documents submitted to the Tasmanian Planning 

Commission per Section 35(1) of the Land Use Planning and Approvals Act 1993: 

 Local Provisions Schedule Supporting Report (November 2018) prepared by the 

Southern Midlands Council 

 Draft Local Provisions Schedule Map Series (PDF) 

 of the written Draft Local Provisions Schedule (Word and PDF) 

 Copy of the Minutes for the Council Meeting 28th November 2018 endorsing the Local 

Provisions Schedule and Submission to the Tasmanian Planning Commission. 

 

I can confirm that the enclosed draft Local Provisions Schedule (Maps and Ordinance) was 

endorsed and adopted by Council at its meeting of 28th November 2018. 

The mapping data and image-file maps will be provided to the Commission in a separate email. 

For any further information, please contact me at Council’s Kempton offices on 6259 3011, or 

by email on; dcundall@southernmidlands.tas.gov.au. 

Sincerely 

 

David Cundall 

Manager Development & Environmental Services 

SOUTHERN MIDLANDS COUNCIL 
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